
Road Closure Announcement 
 
 
 

There will be a temporary road closing at Cheney Hill from 8:30AM to 2:00PM 
tomorrow (Thursday, April 14) for tree removal. 
 
This section of road will be closed to both lanes with marked detours and traffic 
control flaggers to direct traffic.  
 
Traffic at the top of Cheney will be directed down Victory Drive to Central Street 
and lower traffic off of West Bow Street will be directed to continue around Bow 
Street back to Central Street. 
 
The road detours are expected to come down before 2PM. 
 


